
 

 
Aloha, 
We are pleased to announce the MIH Project of the Year 2024. We are requesting 
contractors, suppliers, architects, engineers, specifiers to please participate by submitting an 
application. 

 
The award recognizes a project that has been constructed in Hawaii using local contractors and 
workers that has had a positive impact on the masonry construction industry, the community and 
clients. 

 
Attached is the application and can also be downloaded from the website link below to the MIH 
Project of the Year webpage. Requirements for submittals are also found on this page. 
http://www.masonryhawaii.com/project_of_the_year 

 
Timeline: 
Wednesday, January 8, 2025 – Application submittal deadline 
Wednesday, January 15, 2025 – Narrative, pictures, criteria, etc. completed and submitted 
Wednesday, February 12, 2025 – Awards Luncheon 

 
Should you have any questions please contact the MIH Director, Lisa Kim at 808-271-4195, 
e-mail at lisa.masonryhawaii@gmail.com 

 
Thank you for your consideration, support and participation. 
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